The following is a summary of official Minutes of the Conrad Steering Committee
taken on June 5, 2015.

June §, 2015 (Forty Mile Visit, Dawson City)

Heritage Planner hired June 3, 2015, to assist the Conrad Steering Committee with moving
the Conrad Heritage Management Plan forward.

Conrad Steering Committee toured the Forty Mile Site and visited the Tr’ondék Hwéch’in
Heritage Department with Deb Nagano, Heritage Manager and Alex Brook, Heritage Sites
Manager. _

For Conrad, could rehabilitate buildings that are still there or have an interpretive building.
Don’t necessarily want or need to reconstruct buildings.

At Forty Mile, Tr’ondék Hwéch’in has staff on site to maintain the site and look after the
site, to oversee what is going on. Under the jointly owned/managed site provisions, the Forty
Mile townsite is a public heritage site, equally open and available to Tr’ond&k and non-
Tr’ondék people.

Access is not limited at Forty Mile and if they were to have a culture camp, the campground
and site would continue to be open to the public.

Historic Sites has a Project Manager for each site with a Management Plan; the Project
Manager works closely with each First Nation in planning and managing the site.

Steering Commiittee in agreement to visit Ft. Selkirk Historic Site.

Yukonheritage.com website is up and running.

CTFN will host the Conrad Public Gathering on July 8, 2015. Check dates with CTEN events
to ensure that there are no other events scheduled for that day. This event is open to all. Will
advertise on the radio, in newspapers, posters and Facebook.

Invite Parks Branch, Environment to meet with Steering Committee prior to gathering to
update on the construction of the Conrad Campground.



